Ms. Susan Markham
Information Officer
Division for Economic
and Social Information
UNITED NATIONS

N. Y. 10017

NEW YORK. - |

Uear Ms. Markham,

Lisbon, 23 September 1980

1 was very pleased to receive your letter and would like to
thank you for the tape you sent me.

1 take this opportunity to let you know how wonderful it was

for me to attend the Encounter in Copenhagen and hope that

it was =s profiteble for others az it was for me.

Thanking you again, I remain

Yours sincerely,

Me L. Pintasilgo




